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Next Meeting : November 4th  2023 

Door Greeters:  John and Marianna Haas 

DJ: Roger Holcomb 

 

 



2023 LNSC Officers  

• Pat Hensley...President 
(pat.hensley@hotmail.com)  

• Del Meadows...Interim Vice President/Past 
President (meadowsdel@yahoo.com)  

• Michelle Stewart...Secretary 
(mzstewart@bellsouth.net)  

• Stella Duggins...Treasurer 
(stella.duggins@gmail.com)  

• Andrea Shook...Newsletter Editor/
Photographer  

(andreamintz1988@gmail.com)  

• Jr. Norfleet...Webmaster 
(jrnorfleet@gmail.com)  

LNSC Committee Chairs:  

MEMBERSHIP: MICHELLE 
STEWART  

( mzstewart@bellsouth.net)  

WEBMASTER: JR. NORFLEET 
(jrnorfleet@gmail.com)  

JOYS and CONCERNS:   

ANDREA SHOOK 

(andreamintz1988@gmail.com)  

 SOCIAL COMMITTEE :                  
SANDY WILSON AND MARILYN 
WHIPP 

 

LAKE NORMAN SHAG CLUB  

P.O. Box 21  

Denver, NC 28037  

www.lakenormanshagclub.com  

 

SOCIAL MEDIA WEBSITES 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgHbaFhbW3hg9kO3wu6UB2w  

https://www.tiktok.com/@lakenormanshagclub  

https://t.snapchat.com/qbOMn9JY  

https://www.facebook.com/people/Lake-Norman-Shag-Club/100050820082652/  Insta-
gram Coming Soon  



PLEASE WELCOME NEW 
MEMBERS 

 

RICHARD COUSINS 

PEG ALLEN 



Hello LNSC Family, 

I hope everyone is doing well. The last couple of weeks have felt like spring instead of 
fall. Despite the temperature, fall is surely in the air. Everywhere you turn you can see bright 
and beautiful colors. It is a gentle reminder that not all change is bad. November is the time to 
be thankful, a time to remember and to embrace those who enrich our lives. I am so thankful 
for many things but above everything I am most thankful for good health, family, friends, and 
of course LNSC.                                                                  

Speaking of family and friends, I missed being with everyone  at the October meeting. I 
have heard a lot of great things about that meeting/dance. I also want to thank Stella, Del, 
and Michelle for doing such a wonderful job. Thank y’all so much for being there and conducting 
the meeting.                                  

Moving past Thanksgiving, Christmas is just around the corner. Can you believe it?  We 
are getting excited about the Christmas Party coming up on December 2nd.  If you would like to 
attend, please make your reservation now. Our Christmas parties are always so much fun and I 
would hate for you to miss it. Make  sure to make your reservations by November 4th.   

We now have two new Social Committee members. Karen Vernon and Pam Bundy have    
decided to head up this committee. I am excited to see what they are going to do in 2024. I 
would like to give a huge THANK YOU to Sandy and Marilynn for their dedication to our club 
and making sure that our tables, decorations, and snacks were always on point.  

I wanted to let you all know that we are enclosing the revised by-laws in this newsletter 
so that you can read over them prior to Saturday’s meeting. You should have also received them 
in an e-mail this past week.  The November 4th meeting will be very important as we will be  
voting on the by-laws and the 2024 LNSC Board. Please attend if you can.  

I would also like to you know that sadly,  we have lost one of the dearest friends and club 
members, Martha Baker. I am extending my deepest sympathy, thoughts, and prayers to   
Howard and the family.  
 
Happy Thanksgiving Everyone! I look forward to seeing you at Saturday’s meeting. 
 
Love and Blessings to all, 
Pat 
2023 LNSC President 
704-258-0458 



Hi Everyone, 
 
Can you believe it is the beginning of November and the Holiday Season with all its 
busyness is almost upon us? 
 
Please remember the following special dates: 
 Nov. 4 - meeting with election of new officers.  Stella and I are willing to stay on 
the board if you will have us.  Pat has decided that 4 years is enough.  She has done a 
WONDERFUL job as president and growing our club.   
 Dec. 2 – Club Christmas dinner and dance.  It is $35/person and the deadline to 
signup is Nov. 4th – which is the date of the November meeting and dance. 
 
Back to Pat’s wonderful leadership, we currently have 197 members!!! Previously we had 
195 but have recently gained two new members: Richard Cousins and Peg Allen . Please 
make them feel welcome. 
 
The signup sheets are out for Chicken Pickin’ and the t-shirts. 
 
Please send your Christmas dinner and Chicken Pickin registration and t-shirt orders 
to: 
Stella Duggins, Treasurer  
PO BOX 21 
Denver, NC 28037 
  
Best regards,  
Michelle  
LNSC SECRETARY  
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE  
Mzstewart8034@gmail.com 

mailto:Mzstewart8034@gmail.com


Hey Y’all,  
I hope everyone is staying well and enjoying the cooler temps, although the last couple 

days have been a bit warmer. Hopefully you were able to soak up the sun and the warmth from 
the past weekend. I keep hearing that temps are going to drop soon and we are heading into a 
colder fall and winter than previous years. I do like the fall though and the exuberance it 
brings. Winter on the other hand, I’d be fine if it never got “too cold” or snowed. I’d like to 
fast forward to spring and better yet summer.  

There are reasons and purpose for everything though.  I think The Byrds said it best in 
their song “Turn, Turn, Turn”.  They write that there is “ a time to gain, a time to lose. A time 
of rain, a time of sow. A time for love, a time for hate. A time for peace, I swear it’s not too 
late”. How much more truth can you get from a song?  I feel like this is applicable to life        
today, even in this very moment. Especially given the world events taking place. The weather is      
changing but so is the world as we know it. There is certainly a time for love but currently we 
are living in a time of of uncertainty and hate. Let’s remember Israel and the Jewish people 
along with other Christians who are being persecuted by Hamas and Iran. Let’s pray for their 
strength and peace during this time.  

I hope everyone had a great time at our last meeting and dance. I hate that I missed it, 
I had to work that weekend and unfortunately I will not be at this meeting. However, I am               
super excited for the upcoming weekend. I get to attend the NCVC ( North Carolina            
Veterinary Conference) in Raleigh. It’s the biggest conference in NC for veterinary              
professionals and my hospital is sponsoring my trip. I’m definitely looking forward to all the 
things that I will learn while I am there.  

 
I pray that everyone has wonderful Thanksgiving. Please remember to count your      

blessings and reflect on all the things that you are thankful for.                                                 
 
Much Love and Thanksgiving blessings to you all! 
 Andrea 
 

Joke : How did the Turkey get home for Thanksgiving?    He took the Gravy Train!! 



Birthdays 

 

Marianna Hass: 11/01 

John Stewart: 11/02 

Stan Bush: 11/02 

Mary Ann Barnett: 11/04 

John Forlidas: 11/04 

Sandi Surratt: 11/04 

Ron Pugh: 11/05 

Wayne Kerley: 11/10 

Reba Mitchell: 11/10 

Michelle Stewart: 11/10 

Nancy Yancey: 11/12 

Benny Brown: 11/14 

Kathy Sapp: 11/19 

Rick Simpson: 11/19 

Leon Swartz: 11/20 

Steve Smith: 11/25 

Patz Cohee: 11/26 

Anita Lewis: 11/28 

Anniversaries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chip and Karen Fesperman: 
11/23/1991 

Gary and Reba Mitchell: 
11/04/1989 



CONCERNS 
 

Howard Smith: Prayers for family, for the loss of Martha Baker. 
 
Frank and Sharyn Darden: Needs thoughts / prayers.  
He is experiencing some medical issues 
 
Glenda Brown: Undergoing some medical testing 
 
Tommy Wallace: Undergoing some medical testing 
 
Donnie and Sue Warren 

 

JOYS 

 

Look around, there are so many things to be thankful for. This should make 
us all joyful. 

 

 

 



Genuine "Gene" Hensley 

11/01: Redd's 

11/04: York Shag Club 

11/07: Mountain Shag 
Club- Asheville 

11/11: Sand Hills Shag 
Club 

11/17: Highlighters 

11/25: Shelby Shaggers 

Jr. Norfleet 

 

11/09: Charlotte Shag Club  

Veteran's Party 

11/18: Charlotee Shaggers Hall 
of Fame  Induction Ceremony 

DJ Curtis Treece 

 

11/02:Lynn's Dance 
Club, Charlotte, NC 

11/11: Statesville Shag 
Club 



REMINDER 

 

Please send all checks for the Chicken Pickin’ 
and Christmas Party to 

 

P.O. Box 21 
Denver, N.C. 28037 

  





Curtis Treece and I will be in charge of the liquor and 
wine wagon raffle for the 2024 Chicken Pickin’. We’ll 
have only one wagon this year, filled with liquors and 
wines. If you would like to contribute a bottle or two 
of either, please bring it to our November meeting/
dance. 

We will provide a list of donated items in the Decem-
ber newsletter. 

Possibilities to consider donating: 

LIQUORS: vodkas, tequilas, gins, whiskeys, rums, 
brandies, etc. 

WINES: Chardonnays, Pinot Grigios, Moscatos, 
Cabernets, Pinot Noirs, Merlots, etc.  

Thank you for helping us to make our wagon raffle a 
success!            

 Sandy Hamilton 








